
 

 
 
 
Dear Colleagues  
 

We are writing to you following our announcement that Smart Sustainable 
Technologies 2020 conference consisting of Sustainable Design and Manufacturing 
(SDM-20) and Sustainability in Energy and Buildings(SEB-20) is being presented as 
a virtual conference. 

We would now like to inform you of the further details: 

• The conference will be held on 9th - 11th September 2020 

• It will be held on the new KES Virtual Conference Centre platform, with live 
virtual networking opportunities, Online Q&A discussion for each session and 
individual presentation, access to all the Keynote presentations 

• We have extended the submission deadlines for papers to both SDM20 and 
SEB20  

Click here for information on new dates for SDM-20 

Click here for information on new dates for SEB-20 

• New revised prices for registration as a virtual conference  

Click here for information on new prices for SDM-20 

Click here for information on new prices for SEB-20 

• All non-authors can also register to take part at a reduced fee. 

We will be in contact in due course with further details on how to upload your virtual 
presentations and what format they need to be in. 

If you have any further questions please contact KES International 
on enquiry@kesinternational.org 

We look forward to seeing online at our virtual conference in September 

Kind regards 

Jonathan & Faye  



KES International 
 


